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St. Benedict Choir Sings at  
Windsor Heritage Family of Parishes Festival Mass 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the invitation of Windsor Heritage Family of Parishes 

Administrator Fr. Steven Huber, C.S.B., members of the St. 

Benedict Tridentine Community Choir sang at the September 25 

Family of Parishes Festival Mass, held at St. Angela Merici 

Church. Representatives of St. Benedict were also invited to 

distribute literature about the community at a reception after the 

Mass. 

 
Welcome Brochure Updated 

 
The need to provide handouts 

for the above event prompted a 

long-overdue task to be handled, 

the update of our local welcome 

brochure. 

 

Circa 2006 this writer noticed a 

beautiful welcome brochure 

targeted towards newcomers to 

the Traditional Latin Mass at 

Holy Rosary Church in 

Indianapolis. In tri-fold format, 

this piece presents a gentle, 

heartfelt introduction to 

traditional worship. The creator 

of the piece granted permission 

for us to adapt it for use in 

metro Detroit, and after many 

years of neglect, it has finally 

been updated to reflect current 

circumstances. You can find an 

Oakland County Latin Mass 

Association version at the back 

of the Orchard Lake Shrine 

Chapel, and a St. Benedict 

version at the back of St. 

Alphonsus and Holy Name of 

Mary Churches in Windsor. 

Educational Infographics for the Traditional Mass: 
The Two Parts of the Mass 

 
The below graphic from the 1954 book, Know Your Mass, depicts 

the two parts of the Traditional Mass, the Mass of the 

Catechumens and the Mass of the Faithful. This corresponds to 

what is known in the Novus Ordo Mass as the Liturgy of the 

Word and the Liturgy of the Eucharist. 

 

Historically those who were still catechumens were dismissed 

when the Mass of the Faithful began, hence the name. Today that 

might seem improper, or at least quaint, however there is no 

denying that only Catholics may receive the Holy Eucharist. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In upcoming weeks we will present more graphics from this 

series. 

 
Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 

 

Fri. 10/07 7:00 PM: High Mass at Old St. Mary’s (Our Lady of the 

Rosary) – Celebrant: Fr. Derik Peterman. Devotions to the Sacred 

Heart before Mass. Benediction of the Most Blessed Sacrament 

after Mass. Reception in the parish hall follows. 
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